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A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

The last few years have been tough for a variety of reasons. 

Unfortunately 2022 is also not looking that promising either. 

Despite the doom and gloom in the papers, on the airwaves and social media going rampant, it 

is up to us, as a strong sporting and community group to ensure our own personal health and 

that of our members is protected and we are all kept safe as much as possible. 

 

While some measures have been put in place to achieve this outcome, not everyone is going 

to agree with the steps that have been taken.  Bare in mind that some of these measures have 

been forced upon us through State Government legislation, by our parent body Bowls SA and 

to achieve a consistent approach across the Fleurieu Peninsular by the Clubs of the Great 

Southern Bowling Association. 

 

It is critical that we all look after our membership.  In recent times we have seen some of us 

reach a stage in our lives when things just become too much.  The end result is we have resig-

nations from a duty or function that a person relished, performing in the past but now find it all 

too hard.  Where possible look out for signs of fatigue or frustration and step in and give a 

hand. 

 

 

 



 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT Continued 

 

Fast approaching in April this year is our Annual General Meeting. 

I have included a list of duties that are performed by a variety of people. 

Take a look and give serious consideration as to what you can offer the Club. 

 

Board of Management 
 
 

President                             Vice President (men)                        Vice President (women)    

Admin Secretary                            Treasurer      

Committee                             5 Positions    

 

Programme Coordinator’s 

 

Bar Committee      

Sponsorship Manager    

Tournament Director (Men)  Tournament Director (Women) 

Catering Manager    Careering Assistants        Kitchen Staff     

Night Owls    

Men’s Northpoint Supa Pairs   

Women’s RAA Supa Pairs    

Club Championships (Men)  Club Championships (Women) 

Umpire Coordinator    

Winter Bowls Coordinator 

Saturday Summer Bowls 

Group Social Bowls 

Membership Manager    

Welfare Officer     

Social Coordinator     

Green’s Manager     

Maintenance Manager    

Recycling Manager     

IT Team Leader     

Grants Officer     

 

Have you reached the bottom of the page already?  Go over the list again and say to yourself. 

 

YES I CAN PUT MY HAND UP AND DO THAT JOB 

 





UP COMING EVENTS AND TOURNAMENTS   

Saturday 1 January  Encounter Bay New Years Day Open 

Monday 10 January  Encounter Bay President's Open Fours 

Monday 17 January  Aldinga Bay President’s Mixed Four 

Friday 21 January  Goolwa Ladies Summer Gala Day 

Friday 21 January  Myponga Ladies Summer Gala Day 

Wednesday 26 January  Port Elliot         “Australia vs The world “ 

Wednesday 26 January Milang Aussie Day Mixed Fours 

Sunday 30 January  Willunga Alfred James President Day Open Fours 

Monday 7 February  Port Elliot Men’s Seafood Medley 

Monday 8 February Myponga Presidents Open Fours  CHECK 

Monday 11 February  Strathalbyn Women’s Skins Fours Day 

Sunday 13 February Langhorne Creek Daish Rump ’n Red Fours 

Monday 21 February  Encounter Bay Ladies Skin Fours 

Monday 21 February  Goolwa Shaw Family Cosmos Skins Fours 

Monday 7 March  McLaren Vale Open Gender Medley 

Monday 14 March  Myponga Open Fours 

Monday 21 March  Port Elliot Ladies Seafood Day 

Monday 28 March  Port Elliot Men’s Skins Fours 

All the Tournament Flyers are kept in folders in front of the Notice Board  

for those who want or need more details on the Tournaments 



Last year was the first year & it proved a very popular day & a great fun day. This year 

it is also a Charity day with part proceeds going to support Fleurieu Cancer Cars.  

 

Please put your names down in the club rooms form under the flier. 



PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 

WOMEN’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

2021 / 2022 

WOMEN’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP REPORT 

 

 

This season has seen several new names added to the winners lists of some events, and it is a 

tribute to all contenders that they played through some blizzard type weather conditions for many 

of their matches. 

Firstly, Eileen Love was successful in winning both the Club Singles over first time finalist Marga-

ret Malone and the 100 UP over last year’s winner, Brigitte Day.  

The Pairs competition was hard fought both in semi finals and the final. Kaye Cammack and 

Lynne Trenerry emerged victors over Lyn Mole and Eileen Love on an extra end after scores 

were tied on the 18
th
 end in the Grand Final match.  

Similarly, an extra end was played to decide the winner of the Triples event. It was great to see 

some of the newer members of the club involved in the final of this event. Meredith Koch’s team 

of Chris Brindal and Maureen Orrock narrowly defeated Sandra Monk’s team of Marion Heintze 

and Tina Geisler. 

Lastly the Fours final saw a back-to-back win to the team of Margaret Malone, Jan Lind, Meredith 

Koch and Anthea Faull over Yvonne Jennings, Joy Caldicott, Jill McLeod and Lynne Trenerry.  

 

 



PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 

WOMEN’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

2021 / 2022 

 Winners Runners Up 

Ladies Singles Eileen Love Margaret Malone 

   

Ladies Pairs Kaye Cammack and Lynn Trenerry Lyn Mole  and Eileen Love 

   

Ladies Triples Maureen Orrock, Chris Brindal and  

Meredith Koch 

Tina Geisler, Marion Heintze and 

Sandra Monk 

   

Ladies Fours Margaret Malone, Jan Lind,  

Meredith Koch and Anthea Faull 

Yvonne Jennings, Joy Caldicott,  

Jill McLeod and Lynn Trenerry 

   

Ladies Hundred Up Eileen Love Bridgette Day 

   

Sorry no picture of the Fours or 

the 100 Up finalists taken 



PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 

MEN’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

2021 / 2022 

 Winners Runners Up 

Men’s Singles Chris Monk Ian McLeod 

   

Men’s Pairs John Deal and Peter Cullen Michael Wenman and Ian McLeod 

   

Men’s Triples Peter Faull, David Cammack 

And Barry Trowbridge 

Iain Love, Trevor Wilson,  

and Don Gifford 

   

Men’s Fours Phil Hollow, David Heintze,  

Ian McLeod and Jim Gamble 

Ron Lind, Dennis Wright, 

Peter Cullen and John Deal 

   

Mixed Pairs Brigitte Day and Peter Cullen Kaye Cammack and Terry Hogg 

   



 

 

 

Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs 

8 December 2021 

Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs 

15 December 2021 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

Morning Winners  

P Farll and D Hammat 

Morning Runners Up 

C Marsden and L Jacquier 

Afternoon Winners  

 E Taylor and T Wilson 

Afternoon Runners up  

   R Gebert and G Edwards 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

      Morning Winners  

    K Waller and D Heintze 

Morning Runners Up 

P Hollow and M Kelly 

Afternoon Winners  

W Glatz and P Downs 

Afternoon Runners up  

 R Lind and B Trowbridge 



NIGHT OWLS 

Night Owls Ladder 14 December 2021 

 

AS WE STAND ON THE LADDER  

 

 Ladies Thursday  Pennant Bowls 

Open Gender Saturday Pennant Bowls 

Will be in the next Newsletter in February 

 



FOUNDATION 100 CLUB 

We welcome our newest Foundation 100 Club members  

Dorothy Price     Vic Lewicki     Phil Hollow     Anonymous 

 Our Inaugural Members  

Peter and Anthea Faull. 

 

If you would like to be part of this PEBC program or to find out more 

Call Phil Hollow on 0435 942 842  or  philandsuehollow@gmail.com 

NEW NAME BADGES 

Members are asked to collect your ordered name badges  

from the bar. 

 

All Club Members  

Are directed to the Bowls SA website for more information on Covid. 

This can be found in the heading of Covid Hub on their website. 

 

bowlssa.com.au/covid-19-hub 

This address will get you to the Bowls SA Covid Hub  

 



                                                   FRIDAY NIGHT DINNERS 

      Phone bookings on 85542317 

 Please leave a clear message and contact phone number.  

Also there is a booking sheet on the outside notice board of clubrooms. 

It will ask for the following details 

 Name 

 Number of diners 

 Contact phone number (members not required to do) 

 Your planned time of arrival 

 

 

All diners from the 14th January are required to be fully vac-
cinated and could be asked to show proof of their vaccination or 

provide  evidence of a medical exemption. 

As of this Friday 7th January 2022 new COVID 19 restrictions will be in 
place for the number of people allowed in the Clubrooms at any one 
time. We are now limited to one person per four square meters.  This 
now gives us a capacity of 38 people excluding volunteers. We are now 
limited to one person per four square meters.  

In discussion with Kym we will be having two sittings. One at 5.30 pm 
and one at 6.30 pm. Each table to have a maximum of four people. 

 

ALL BOOKINGS WILL BE ESSENTIAL 

 

All diners from the 14th January are required to be fully vaccinated and 
could be asked to show proof of their vaccination or provide medical     



Port Elliot Boling Club  

Christmas Dinner  12 December 2021 

HO HO HO  Christmas celebrations full of fun at our Club   

A BIG BIG Thankyou to all of the Volunteers on the night 







Our Happy Friday Night Diners 

17 December 2021 



UNIFORMS 

If you need any uniforms requirements 

Please contact  

Cheryl Owen 

0408 755 538 

2021 Opening Day Photo prints 

Reflect and look back on good memories, bowling with good mates at PEBC. Photos printed with permanent, colour fast, bold and realistic 

colours onto quality Fujifilm paper. 

Order now: 

Photo prints: 6x4” $4.10      5x7” $4.35      8x10” $6.90     8x12” $7.90  or 

 

Poster prints: 16x20” $30.00   20x30” $45.00 

Contact:  

Nev Thomas at the club rooms or 

Order Form on the notice board 



OF THE PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 

Please support our Sponsor who support us 

Thank you  

For your support 




